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November 2023
Dear Parents,

The children in St Genevieve class will begin their Forest School sessions on Monday 8™ January 2024 for 5 weeks;
their last session will be 5™ February 2024. Forest School provides an opportunity to develop confidence and self-
esteem whilst also developing cooperation and team work skills through hands-on-learning experience in a
woodland environment. It complements and incorporates aspects of the National Curriculum and gives children
an opportunity to develop their understanding of their environment.

There may be occasions when these sessions are cancelled or altered; we will try to inform you as soon as possible if
that is the case.

The children will be split into two groups. Group A will go out in the morning and Group B will go out in the
afternoon. Group A will need to come into school in forest school clothes and bring their uniform into school to
change back into after their session. Group B will need come into school in their uniform and change into forest
school clothes before lunchtime, they will go home wearing their forest school clothes.

Over the four week period your child will learn and engage in:

e Fire and tool safety

e Environmental awareness

e Woodland management

e Arts and crafts of a seasonal nature

e Games in connection with nature and wildlife
e Holistic and educational activities

Children will be encouraged to develop a ‘can do’ attitude through risk taking in a safe environment. They will also
grow in confidence and develop new found skills. All activities are thoroughly risk assessed and the ratio of adult to
child support is closely monitored. Each session is led by qualified Forest School leaders.

We go out in all but the very worst weather, so it is important that your child is suitably dressed. Children should
bring their clothes into school in a named bag (please be aware that clothes being worn at Forest School can get very
dirty and wet).
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To ensure your child gets the most out of their session, they must have the appropriate clothing.

They must have:
e Wellies or sturdy outdoor boots (NOT TRAINERS)
e A warm waterproof coat

e Waterproof trousers

e Long sleeve top and trousers — must have

e In cold weathers - with an extra pair of warm socks, a hat, gloves and an extra jumper. (NO SCARVES)
e Lots of layers are a must!

e Alabelled plastic bag for wet clothes

Please note that all children must wear LONG trousers, LONG sleeve tops and boots. For health and safety reasons,
children not wearing suitable clothing will not be able to participate in Forest School sessions. If you have any
trouble acquiring any of these items, please let the office or me know.

Group A- AM Group B-PM
Ella Gautam
Luca Hannah
Zander Daniel
Kayden Vivienne
Suha Carter
Kaitlyn Carlota
Evanie Brielle
Sam Oriana
Rosie Marqus
Noah Heaven
Abhay Jhenrico
Reuben Kevin
Emeli-London Alice
David Matylda
Beatrix Mikko

Kind regards,

Mrs C Walker and the Year 3 team
Head Teacher
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